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Siloam Missionary Homes
A weisaionarics call home |

Dear Faithful Friend,

January 10, 2012

Greetings from Siloam Missionary Homes in Snow Camp, NC. It is bard to believe
how quickly time has gone. This year, we are celebrating twenty (20) years as a ministry.
The Lord has been so good and this place has touched the lives of hundred of missionaries
from all over the world. Last year alone, we provided homes for 117 missionaries from 14
countries! We have watched missions change through the years, but one thing remains the
same — missionaries all need a home. Siloam has been building since the beginning and we
continue to build. To think that 20 years ago, when Joyce and I stood on the edge of the
original 16 acre tract of woods, that God would use all of us to build the 33.5 acre campus
that we live on today. Last spring, we paid off the mission mortgage on the original
property and purchased the seven acres that adjoin us.

We praise the Lord for the radio program, “A Place Missionaries Call Home,” that
enables us to share with a larger audience across America every week. That is being
sponsored by Christian business people. It is uploaded to iTunes so that people around the
world can hear the message. Also, the missionaries we interview are able to present their
ministry to a wide area of listeners, at no cost to them.

This year, we have many events planned and will be passing information on to you.
You will want to mark your calendar for September for our 20® anniversary celebration.
We want everyone who has ever been a part of Siloam to “come home.”

We are excited about the ongoing work on the Bill and Sandra Rice missionary
home that is being built. Lord willing, this will be dedicated at the 20™ anniversary
celebration. The second phase of our children’s Wreck Center is scheduled for completion
this year as well, which will provide an exercise area for our missionary families.

Camp Glory Farm — Our prayer is that we can have the farm in operation by
Spring. The property has been surveyed and the road put in. We will have several RV sites
with full hook ups and places for family camping, as well. The campgrounds will be used
for our volunteers, mission guests, and traveling missionaries to stay. The farm area is
almost ready for fencing. There are numerous ways you can be involved and we look
forward to seeing and hearing from all of you.

Thank you for your prayers and financial support for SMH, dear faithful supporter.
It is your gifts that keep this ministry moving forward, by God’s grace. God has been so
faithful. May He bless you for your faithfulness to us. Our mission verse is Hebrews 6:10
“For God is not unrighteous to forget your work and labor of love that you have shown
toward His name, in that you have ministered to the saints and do minister.” Verse 11 says,
“And we desire that each of you show the same diligence fo the full assurance of hope to
the end, that you do not become stuggish, but imitate those who through faith and patie
inherit the kingdom.”

To God be the Glory! Go Bold, Dream Big, Finish Well!

Kaweg Meorp—

Larry George, President




